
NEW YORK CITY TAXI AND LIMOUSINE COMMISSION 
 

Notice of  Further Revised Public Hearing Date  for Proposed Rules 
 
Notice is hereby given that a public hearing scheduled by the Taxi and Limousine 
Commission (“TLC”) on proposed rules altering and clarifying the procedures by which 
taxicab medallions are transferred, originally scheduled to be held on December 13, 2007 
at 9:30 a.m. by a notice appearing in The City Record on October 24, 2007, and then 
rescheduled to December 11, 2007 at 9:30 a.m. by a notice appearing in the City Record 
on November 1, 2007, is rescheduled.   
 
A public hearing on these proposed rules will now be held by the TLC at its offices at 40 
Rector Street, 5th Floor, New York, New York 10006 on January 10, 2008, at 9:30 a.m.  
Persons wishing to testify at the hearing may notify the TLC in advance, either in writing 
or by telephone to the TLC’s Office of Legal Affairs at the address and telephone given 
below.  Any request for a sign language interpreter or other form of reasonable 
accommodation for a disability at the hearing must be submitted to the Office of Legal 
Affairs in writing, by telephone, or by TTY/TDD no later than January 3, 2008. 

 
The date for receipt of written comments is unchanged, and written comments in 
connection with these proposed rules should be submitted to the Office of Legal Affairs 
and must be received no later than November 28, 2007 to: 
 

Charles R. Fraser 
Deputy Commissioner for Legal Affairs/General Counsel 

Taxi and Limousine Commission 
40 Rector Street, 5th Floor 

New York, New York 10006 
Telephone:  212-676-1117 

Fax:  212-676-1102 
TTY/TDD: 212-341-9596 

 
Written comments and a summary of all comments received at the hearing will be 
available for public inspection at that office.    
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